Howdy from MJ Ranch!                                                  Wed, Nov. 1st, 2017
                                                                                     (Updated the 1st of each month) 
The Kaw Valley Farm Tour went quite well.   There were a LOT of people here over that weekend.   One guy came down from Iowa (corn country) especially to see our grasses and he was “amazed” that we were doing what we say we do.   People, it has taken us 24 years of rotational grazing to get the kind of rich grasses we have and, yes, we do what we say we do!  Our beeves have “hung out” heavier than ever this year…a real “thank you God”!   We have a lot of those “thank you God” days out here….with moving cattle, weather cooperating, no one getting hurt and us having the health and energy to keep it all moving (.   We are thankful for a son, Mark, down the road, who helps us keep it all happening!   On a different note….oh my, it is now winter and wasn’t it just summer yesterday!   We are not looking forward to those cold north winds blowin’ out here on this hill.
We continue to have some of the 20% off  specialty, all natural (no fillers, nitrates/ nitrites, msg., etc) meats… all beef franks (hot dogs), polish sausage, peppercorn snacks (like “slim jims”, salami sticks,etc),, and smoked jerky strips ALL made with completely natural products from MJ Ranch’s 100% grass-fed beef.   We use only celery salt as a preservative.  Hey, we also have honey and “Tallow Balm lotion” to sell!
WHAT’S UP WITH THE BULK BEEF (meaning buying a whole, ½ or a ¼) : 
Well, guess what!   I oversold our bulk beef last year, 2016, so was real cautious on selling too many this Fall, 2017.   Consequently, we find that we now have 6 more nice beeves to sell after we have told several that we are “sold out”!  They may not be quite as large as the ones we just hauled in Oct., but really nice.  Most of them are right at 2 years old.   After these we, FOR SURE, will not have any more ¼’s, ½’s or wholes to sell until next Oct., 2018.  We do have some on that 2018 waiting “list” but most of those are repeat customers and we have just hauled them beef for this year.  Soooo, I goofed, and we DO now have bulk beef we can sell you in the next couple of months!  If you do want to get in on bulk beef for this year, 2017, do let us know asap!     IF you want on the “list” for Oct. 2018, bulk beef, let us know that also.  Contact us if there are any questions whatsoever!  If you are wanting cuts ONLY (not a ¼, ½, or whole) we have those fresh-frozen cuts here at the Ranch!  Check out our cuts pricing on the website under  “Contact & Pricing Info” OR contact us and we’ll send you the info.  IN FACT, we have organ meats and wonderful broth/soup bones on sale now…until they are gone!   Remember:  this is 100% grass-fed Angus beef that has never been fed grain, always been kept on pasture, never in a feedlot, no growth hormones or antibiotics, and always been given humane care….as certified by A Greener World.  We have 2 certifications:   Animal Welfare Approved (humane care) & Certified Grassfed (fed only grass/hay and momma cow’s milk ().
Stay well, eat healthy, and DO COME SEE US!  (!
Joyce…. & Mel  785-865-2503 or e-mail MJRanch66044@gmail.com    www.MandJRanch.com
